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  PG. 1 

A $10.00 donation to the Rotary Club of 
Belleville helps Rotary help our 
community and you receive a mask to 
help protect yourself and others. 

  PG. 2 

How do I make a donation and receive 
my mask? 

  PG. 3 

Information on wearing a mask from 
Government of Canada website. 

 

  MASKS FOR QUINTE – SUPPORTING THE 
ROTARY CLUB OF BELLEVILLE 

For a $10.00 donation to the Rotary Club of Belleville you will receive a 
mask as a thankyou for helping our Club help our community.  The 
Rotary Club of Belleville is celebrating its 100th Anniversary of Service.  
This project will help provide an additional level of protection and help 
provide the Rotary Club with funds to serve others. 

“Help provide the 
Rotary Club with 
funds to serve 

others.” 



 

 

 

  MASKS FOR QUINTE PROJECT INFORMATION 

These masks are handmade, washable, and reusable. All masks have a filter pocket should you choose to add 
an additional layer. People have been using coffee filters or the heavier blue paper towels as filters.  Filters are 
one time use and should be removed prior to wash. All masks should be washed before initial use and after 
every subsequent use.  Adult masks have copper wire around your nose for a tighter fit.  Make sure you make 
any adjustments when putting the mask on so you do not touch your face while in use.  These are non-medical 
masks and do not replace social distancing and self-isolation.  

How to donate and receive your mask 

Send an email to quintecovidmasks@gmail.com with your request and preferred method of donation You will 
then receive a confirmation email and pick up location. 

The Rotary Club of Belleville has a long history of helping our community and communities internationally. 
These funds will assist with initiatives that help those in need and improve the quality of life for many. Most 
recently this included financial assistance for making faceshields for frontline staff and for the United Way HPE 
COVID19 Community Response Fund. The Rotary Club of Belleville supports programs that encompass Club 
Service, Vocational Service, International Service, Community Service and Youth Service.  

For further information please go to www.rotary-belleville.org.  

  

Masks for Quinte 



 

 

“Masks alone will 
not prevent the 

spread of COVID-
19.” 

  WEARING MASKS OR FACE COVERINGS 

From Government of Canada website 
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-
health/services/diseases/2019-novel-coronavirus-
infection/prevention-risks.html#p  

“Medical masks, including surgical, medical procedure face 
masks and respirators (like N95 masks), must be kept for 

health care workers and others providing direct care to 
COVID-19 patients. 

Wearing a non-medical mask or face covering while out in 
public is recommended for periods of time when it is not 

possible to consistently maintain a 2-metre physical 
distance from others, particularly in crowded public 

settings, such as: 

 stores 

 shopping areas 

 public transportation 

Public health officials will make recommendations based 
on a number of factors, including the rates of infection 

and/or transmission in the community. Recommendations 
may vary from location to location. 

Masks alone will not prevent the spread of COVID-19. You 
must consistently and strictly adhere to good hygiene and 
public health measures, including frequent hand washing 

and physical (social) distancing.” 

 
 


